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BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT NO. 508 

County of Cook and State of Illinois 

 

Silver Screen Film Series 

HAROLD WASHINGTON COLLEGE 

 

 

 

THE CHANCELLOR 

 

REPORTS the Center for Creative Aging at Harold Washington College wrapped up a 

successful program entitled “The Silver Screen Film Series,” and; 

 

that a total of six films were shown over a period of 12 weeks, beginning 

January 28
th

, 2010 through April 8
th

, 2010, in Room 1115. One of the films 

was shown at the Gene Siskel Film Center on State Street, and; 

 

that all six films depicted the life experience of older adults, followed by a 

lively discussion lead by Jacquelyn Mattfeld, Executive Director of the 

Center for Creative Aging at HWC and Mark Bilkey, Director of the 

Gerontological Counseling Program at the Adler School of Professional 

Psychology, and; 

 

that the “Silver Screen Film Series” was FREE and open to the public.      
 

 

         Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

 

        Cheryl L. Hyman   

        Chancellor 

 

 

May 12, 2010   
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